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I am 94 years of age and a lifelong resident of Barren County, Kentucky. I 

am saddened by the proposed development by Wood Duck Solar as it is 

destroying prime agriculture property and it almost surrounds my property 

and is around many, many houses in this area, destroying our community. 

It would break my heart to see this development destroy our farms and 

interrupt the deer and all of the wildlife that we have here. 

I have lived a long and healthy life and I do not want toxins spread into the 

environment from solar panels and hope to remain so. The runoff water 

which flows to Mammoth Cave should remain as clean as it is today. 

I have children and grandchildren and I want to leave them with a safe and 

healthy. environment 

I knew nothing about this project until the last week or so. Please do not 
approve this project. 

Truly, 

Viola Williams 

2109 Oak Grove Church Road 

Smiths Grove, Ky 42171 




